
 

 

Strandtown Primary School PTA will be hosting its annual Summer Raffle. The ballot 
is a valuable source of funds for the PTA to be able to buy extra educational, sports 
and IT equipment for the school that it would otherwise be unable to purchase for 
the children. 
  
Each year, the PTA Committee relies on the generosity of local businesses and 
services donating vouchers, gift baskets, tickets to events etc. to make the raffle a 
success. 
 
It would be very much appreciated if you would be able to assist us with a prize of 
your choosing. Your business or service will be given publicity by the school on the 
letter advertising the sale of the tickets as it promotes to an audience of thousands! 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this fundraiser. Prizes may be left with 
or posted to the school office, given to the bearer of this letter or else please 
contact the Chair of the Committee to arrange collection. 
 

If you can help or have an idea for a prize please contact Strandtown PTA, 

email strandtownpta@gmail.com, or contact us through our new Facebook 

page “Friends of Strandtown PTA” before the 11th of June. Prizes can also 

be left into the school office. 

Prizes can be vouchers for meals, treats, beauty treatments, 

event/experience tickets, gifts etc. big or small. All are much appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, as ever it is greatly appreciated. 

 

Strandtown PTA  

  

  

 

 


